
 
 

 

 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario, N7M 5M1 
Canada 

Richard Wathy 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

Cell:      519-365-5376 
Email:  Richard.Wathy@enbridge.com 
            EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  

September 8, 2021  
 
VIA RESS AND EMAIL 
            
Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Christine Long: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
 Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2021-0149 
           2020 Utility Earnings and Disposition of Deferral & Variance Account 

Balances - Interrogatory Responses – CONFIDENTIAL     
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1 dated July 16, 2021, enclosed please find 
the responses of Enbridge Gas to the confidential interrogatories received from the 
Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO) in the above noted 
proceeding. 
 
The submission is being filed in accordance with the OEB’s revised Practice Direction 
on Confidential Filings, effective February 17, 2021. 
 
All parties that have executed the OEB’s Declaration and Undertaking will be provided a 
copy of the confidential responses.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard Wathy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc:   Albert Engle  - BOMA 

Scott Pollock – CME 
Dwayne Quinn – FRPO 
Mark Rubenstein - SEC 
Fred Zheng - SEC  
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